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21 January 2022 

RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR  

Strickland Metals Limited (ASX:STK) (Strickland or the Company) advises that Mr Paul Skinner has resigned as a Non-
Executive Director of the Company effective 21 January 2022.  

Mr Skinner has resigned due to personal reasons.  

Mr Skinner has provided a significant and valuable contribution to the Company over his tenure since his 
appointment in 2020, supporting the recent Strickland consolidation strategy and growth pathway the Company is 
now embarking on.  

The Board wishes to thank Mr Skinner for his significant contribution to the Company and wishes him the best with 
his future endeavours.   

This ASX announcement was approved and authorised for release by the Board of Directors of the Company. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Anthony McClure 

Non-Executive Chairman 

Strickland Metals Limited 
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